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Comments: As a long time resident of the Black Hills and an avid hiker I would like to weigh in on the crucial

importance of maintaining the outdoors with the wonderful trees and scenery here. I'm supporting the 20 year

extension of banning mineral withdrawal from the watershed around Jenny Gulch.  The quality of the water and

the amount of water available for business and residential use as well as use for the military is crucial  for our

future as a community, and of course for the plants and animals. The mining here in the past has degraded our

land and water and will continue to do so if allowed.


